Paul R. Nobles/Purchasing Manager
Office of Purchasing

January 3, 2019
To:  All Known Prospective Bidders

ADDENDUM NUMBER 1:

Re:  PD 18-19.013 Willowbrook Lake Dam Reconstruction Project
All:
The following correction is made to the Solicitation.

1. Page 21 (end of paragraph 1 on page 21. The Engineer’s Estimate should be
$ 1,260,000.00.

This Addendum Number 1 is furnished to all known prospective bidders. Please sign and
return one copy of this Addendum, with original signature, with your submitted bid as an
acknowledgement of your having received same. You may photo copy this form for your
records.

Sincerely,

Buzz Roggenbuck
Sr. Purchasing Coordinator

Acknowledgement of Receipt of Addendum:

SIGNED:

COMPANY:
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213 South Palafox Place, 2 Floor * Pensacola, Florida 32502
P.O. Box 1591 * Pensacola, Florida 32591-1591
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